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January 2024 

Dear Families, 

Whole School Theatre Trip – Wednesday 24th January 2024 

As we are getting closer to the whole-school trip to the theatre, we would like to share some information 

about how the visit will be organised. Children will be travelling by coach (we have 4 coaches booked) to 

Birmingham where they will watch the theatre production of The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe.  

Important information:  

Children need to arrive in school early on Wednesday 24th January. The coaches are due 

to depart at 8:30am and so we are asking children to be in school from 8:15am.  

If children are not in school by the time the coaches depart at 8:30am, they will have to 

stay in school with school staff.  

Children will need to be in school uniform for the trip and take with them: 

- A coat 

- Inhalers/EpiPens (these can be collected from classrooms before the trip) 

- A full water bottle  

- A packed lunch. This should be a quick, easy to eat lunch that can be eaten in the theatre during the 

20minute interval. For those eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided on the 

morning of the trip.  

- For children who require travel sickness tablets/bands, please ensure you have administered tablets in 

time for an 8:30am departure.  

For children who have scheduled medications during the school day, we will be taking these on the trip and 

administering as instructed. We are aiming to send the text message notifications upon our return to school.  

We are expected to return to school by around 2:30pm and so the end of the school day will be as normal.  

If you have any further questions, please contact us. 

Many Thanks, 

 

Miss S Thomasson  

Educational Visits Coordinator 
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